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IT  notice 

IT 179/11 

IT – Genium INET Update 

This IT Notice is aimed at all users of the Genium INET test platforms. 

 

The member extranet http://nordic.nasdaqomxtrader.com/memberextranet/genium_inet/ is 

always updated with the latest Genium INET related documentation.  

 

 

Maintenance update: There will be a change of the maintenance window for Genium 

INET Ext1 and Ext3 environments next week only. The maintenance window will take 

place on Wednesday December 7 between 06:00 - 12:00 CET.  

 

 

For technical questions, please contact technicalsupport@nasdaqomx.com. 

 

  

 

Best regards, 

Nasdaq OMX Nordic 
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